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Beaufort Inn Forms New Partnerships to Enhance the Beaufort Experience 

 
Beaufort, SC- The Beaufort Inn is proud to announce their newly formed partnerships with 
three local restaurants so Beaufort Inn guests have a variety of choices for Breakfast. The in-
house restaurant, Southern Graces will be moving out of The Beaufort Inn effective January 
2, 2017.  
 
The Beaufort Inn would like to apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to guests 
who enjoyed the in-house restaurant. Guests of the Beaufort Inn will still be offered 
breakfast during their stay through a voucher program. Guests will be able to choose from 
Blackstone’s Café, Common Ground, or Palm & Moon Bagels. Each restaurant offers different 
menu’s to give guests a variety of options to choose from. 
 
As the Beaufort Inn continues to expand, they continue to enhance their offerings and 
amenities to give guests the best Beaufort experience possible. The former dining area will 
be converted into a guest lounge and board room area. 
 
For additional information, please contact Kate Parkerson at 843-379-INNS (4667). 
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